
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE NOVEMBER  19, 2001 

TRAFFIC SIGNALS  AT 
MARTIN GROVE ROAD & CLAUDIA AVENUE  

Recommendation 

Councillor Gino Rosati recommends: 
 

That a Staff Report to explore the possibility of placing traffic signals at Martin Grove Road and 
Claudia Avenue be prepared or other traffic signalizations such as a controlled pedestrian cross 
walk to access the Father Ermanno Community Centre and St. Peter�s Catholic Church  from the 
west side of Martin Grove Road.  
 
Presently there is an all way stop sign at the intersections of Martin Grove Road/Bainbridge 
Avenue and Martin Grove Road/Forest Drive. 

Purpose 

A number of residents have expressed concerns about the traffic difficulties in crossing Martin 
Grove Road from the west to the east side between Bainbridge Avenue and Forest Drive. 
  
The Staff report would address any other issues on safety at this intersection.  
 
 
 
Report prepared by: 
 
Anna Bellicoso, Council Administrative Assistant to Councillor Gino Rosati. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
GINO ROSATI 
Councillor, Ward 2 
 
 

 
 


